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King County Citizens’ Elections 
Oversight Committee

September 12, 2007

The Honorable Larry Gossett, Chair

Metropolitan King County Council

516 Third Avenue 

Suite 1200

Seattle WA 98104

Dear Chair Gossett:

As part of our ongoing review of plans for moving to vote-by-mail elections, the Citizens' Election Oversight Committee (CEOC) has followed with great interest the development of plans for regional voting centers and ballot drop-off locations.
Earlier this summer, staff from Records, Elections, and Licensing Services convened a consulting group to help develop a plan for these regional voting centers.  Two of our members, Monica Tracey and Emily Willoughby, served on that body, working with other volunteers to craft a well-thought-out plan that is practical and free of bias.  
The CEOC supports the Regional Voting Center Consulting Group Report, while recognizing that the exact location of some regional voting centers and ballot drop boxes may need to change due to practical, legal, financial or other considerations. We thank the Consulting Group and King County elections management and staff for this excellent work product. 
Sincerely,

Ellen Hansen, Chair

Citizens' Election Oversight Committee 

cc:
Metropolitan King County Councilmembers


Ron Sims, King County Executive


Jim Buck, Chief Administrative Officer, King County


Sherril Huff, Director, Records, Elections and Licensing Services

Ross Baker, Chief of Staff, Metropolitan King County Council


Nancy Glaser, Policy Staff Director, Metropolitan King County Council

